
British Phycological Society 

Officer:  Professor Graham Underwood RSB representative Winter Meeting January 5th 2022 

The BPS is a full organisational member of the Royal Society of Biology (RSB).  The RSB is a single 
unified voice for biology: advising Government and influencing policy; advancing education and 
professional development; and encouraging public interest in the life sciences. We receive various 
notifications of events and  training, which are passed to Council member and Society members 
where appropriate.   Events are mainly based in London.  The BPS will remain a member of the RSB 
in 2022.    

 


